Vol. 59 Number 3



## A Word For You

## God Has Taken James R. Dunn, Sr. Home By Richard Dunn, II

Dear Friends of World Missions for Christ.

As many of you know we have just come back from the celebration of Brother James Dunn's Memorial Service. Phil Dunn held the services in his church: Valley Christian Assembly in Charleston, WV.

There was a wonderful spirit in the service and I believe those who attended were blessed by every aspect of the memorial celebration..

Special thanks to the Members and Staff of Valley Christian Assembly for doing such a wonderful job of hosting this special event to commemorate the life of one of God's Servants: James Dunn, Sr.

Please continue to remember the work of World Missions for Christ.

## The Mission of WMC will not change:

- Win the Lost.
- Scholarship Men and Women Preparing for Ministry.
- Provide Christian Education for children in underdeveloped countries.
- Compassion Ministries to the hurting and destitute peoples of the world.

During the memorial service for Brother Dunn, we were honored by the participation of representatives from a number of churches and cities where he had ministered.

Churches in Sydney, OH, Dayton, OH, Washington, DC, Philadelphia, PA, Clarksburg, WV and others made the trip to participate in this special service.

There were a number of highlights, but one that stands out is the Video/DVD of Brother Dunn's life story: "From the Coal Fields to the Harvest Fields" produced by Dr. David Lee, Jr. President of Lee Communications, Orlando, FL and a very close friend of Brother and Sister Dunn. The music by the grandchildren and their

comments and remembrances of their grandfather reflects the transparency in the Dunn Family.

Special appreciation is due Pastor Phil and Suzette Dunn who cared for Brother Dunn, Sr in their home for the last several months of his life.

Brother Dunn loved Africa and spent a number of months ministering on the continent since 1962.

A special offering was received from those present to help flood victims in Burkina Faso and the national church of Burkina sent a representative to speak at the memorial service.

In the latest count more than \$3,500. has been raise that will

be used to rebuild a center for nutrition for babies suffering from malnutrition as well as a food bank for the poor families in the capital of Burkina Faso. The flood destroyed the homes of thousands and 150,000 citizens were forced to leave their homes.



Phil Dunn Presents first check for \$2,000.00 to Jean Baptiste Rouamba, Representative of the Burkina Faso National Church.

## How Can You Make a Difference?

Brother Dunn knew that the support of World Missions for Christ would come from men and women who loved God and loved the work of God.

Though sizeable gifts are always welcome, it is the individual believer who writes into their budget the support of this ministry that allows the work to advance. In the coming weeks for those of you with computers, a new website will give you regular updates on what World Missions for Christ is doing. If you have an email address please add it to your correspondence. A printed letter will be sent as well.

World Missions for Christ Board of Administration

Richard Dunn, II

Philip Dunn

Rev. Ron Crum

Bill Chapman

Lowell Haynes

Suzette Dunn